
Academy of Music in Krakow 

 

Krakow, 22nd January 2014 

 

Honourable Sir 

Grzegorz Calik 

President 

Euro Asian Foundtaion for Business Education 

Grębynice, 63 Orlich Gniazd Street 

 

Academy of Music in Krakow would like to thank for organization and realization of 

delegation in China on 6 – 15 December 2013. 

As a participant of this trip, I would like to emphasize the professional preparation both from 

substantive and organizational side. 

Members of the delegation had an opportunity to establish contacts with competent 

authority representatives  of individual cities and universities. Journeys took place without 

interfering with scheduled meetings. Hotels met the conditions of comfortable rest. The 

meals aspect was solved properly.  

The delegation was organized so that regardless of the merits, it was possible to even a 

cursory look at the culture, history and curiosities of China. 

It’s worth to emphasize good atmosphere introduced by you and your assistant as well as 

your professional approach in meeting with expectations of the participants.  

I am ready to recommend your Foundation to people and institutions interested in 

establishing cooperation with China.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Vice Rector for Scientific Research and International Cooperation 

 Academy of Music in Krakow 

Professor Rafał Delekta 


